
From: Ellen Booker  
Sent: Saturday, March 2, 2024 10:48 PM 
To: Stephen Baugh 
Subject: Scottie Bay Dock Application  
 
To the Islands Trust, 
 
“I would like my opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding 
application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC”  
 
I fully support Aslan and Tracee Carey’s dock in Scottie Bay on Lasqueti Island.  
Please approve their application. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ellen Kristinsson 
 
 


